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Parents and carers can support their child's learning by ensuring that homework is completed regularly.
Parents / carers should sign homework, but should not complete homework on behalf of their child.
Homework will be given by the class teacher on a Monday and should be returned on a Thursday / Friday
except for Primary 1 who will be given homework on a daily basis. No homework tasks should be
completed over a weekend.

The approximate time to be spent on homework varies from year to year and it is not prescriptive as to
how long should be spent per night.

Primary 1 40 minutes per week
Primary 2 50 - 60 minutes per week
Primary 3 60 minutes per week
Primary 4 - Primary 6 80 minutes per week
Primary 7 2 hours per week

Below are examples of tasks that may be given as homework. Infants will always have phonics and
reading while Primary 4 - 7 will always have Spelling. Other tasks and activities will vary throughout the
session and be administered by the class teacher as appropriate.

Primary 1 Phonics, Reading, Number Work, Research

Primary 2 Phonics, Reading, Spelling, Number Work, Research

Primary 3 Phonics, Reading, Spelling, Number Work, Sacramental Work,
Research

Primary 4 - Primary 7

Spelling - not always sentences
Personal Reading

Maths

Research

Presentations

Sacramental Work at Primary 4

Personal Physical Exercise




